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Effingham Conservation Commission 

Work Session minutes, February 20, 2012 
 

The work session was called to order at 6:51 p.m. 

 

1. Members discussed possible candidates for membership. No one has made a commitment to 

join at this time. 

2. Taking Action for Wildlife: There will be a public presentation on available help from the 

UNH Extension Service for towns interested in implementing plans based on the Taking 

Action for Wildlife program, on Monday, March 19 at the Effingham Town Offices at 6 

p.m., before the monthly ECC work session. The public is welcome and encouraged to 

attend. 

3. Earth Day Poster Contest: Emelyn is working on ideas to present to the full commission at 

the next regular meeting. 

4. LLP: Jack presented a letter and draft of the driveway permit application. 

5. Fish and Game officer Mark Hensel: Jack also reported on efforts to contact Mark Hensel 

about getting together with ECC about a presentation on Fish and Game activities in the 

Effingham area. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 

 

Members present: Emelyn Albert (Chair); Dave Goulet (Secretary); Tim White (Recording 

Secretary); Jack Williams (Vice Chair) Absent: Harry Libby; Stephanie Barnes (alt.); Al 

Levesque (alt.); Steve Zalewski (alt.) 

 

The next regular meeting will be held Monday, March 5 at the Effingham Town Offices, School 

Street, at 6:30 p.m. The next work session will be held Monday, March 19 at the Effingham 

Town Offices, School Street, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Tim White, Recording Secretary 
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